
 

The following entities, which serve the noted regions, are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association: Western and Northeastern PA: Highmark Inc. 
d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield, Highmark Choice Company, Highmark Health Insurance Company, Highmark Coverage Advantage Inc., Highmark Benefits Group 
Inc., First Priority Health, First Priority Life or Highmark Senior Health Company. Central and Southeastern PA: Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield, Highmark 
Benefits Group Inc., Highmark Health Insurance Company, Highmark Choice Company, or Highmark Senior Health Company. Delaware: Highmark BCBSD Inc. d/b/a 
Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield. West Virginia: Highmark West Virginia Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield, Highmark Health Insurance Company, or Highmark 
Senior Solutions Company. Western NY:  Highmark Western and Northeastern New York Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield. Northeastern NY: Highmark 
Western and Northeastern New York Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield.  
 
All references to “Highmark” in this document are references to the Highmark company that is providing the member’s health benefits or health benefit administration and/or 
to one or more of its affiliated Blue companies. 
 
 
 
 

 

Correction: Highmark to Adopt Medical 
Policy S-510, not S-210, from MCG 
The November 2024 Medical Policy Update Newsletter incorrectly stated that there were plans to adopt 
MCG Care Guideline S-210 Bladder: Transuretheral Destruction of Lesion on Feb. 1, 2025. This was 
in error. The intended policy for adoption from MCG is S-510 Gastrectomy, Partial – Billroth I or II. 

Medical policy S-510  will be available on Feb. 1, 2025, in the Licensed Criteria section on the Medical 
Policy Search page. 

To view this policy starting on Feb.1, go to the Provider Resource Center. Select Policies & Programs > 
Medical Policies. Scroll down to Highmark Medical Policy Search and then click on your Highmark 
region.  

Once you arrive at the search page, click on LICENSED CRITERIA from the search task bar and then 
type “S-510” into the search bar.   
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